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Portland currently ranks as 60/62 in downtown recovery [0], in no small part due to 

Portland's stance on homelessness. Making it legal to camp on public land will make 

matters worse, at best. Even with it currently technically not being legal, the situation 

is dire. 

 

This bill should absolutely not pass. 

 

[0]: https://downtownrecovery.com/dashboards/recovery_ranking.html 


